

Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School

Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson

Tuesday 2nd May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 Visit to Arthog Outdoor Centre Tuesday 5th September to Friday 8th September 2023

In order to allow us to book the Year 6 Residential Visit to Arthog in September, I would be grateful if you could confirm whether you would like your child to attend by completing the slip attached and returning it to school by **Friday 5th May.**

The cost for the trip will be approximately £300.00 per pupil which includes transport to and from Arthog, accommodation, food and all activities and equipment during the stay. We would like to ask for a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 to be paid by Monday 5th June, with the remaining balance paid in full by Friday 1st September.

In order to discuss the Bryn Offa Arthog experience, we would like to invite you and your child to a presentation about the centre and the activities your child will be undertaking. This will take place on **Friday 12th May** at 3:20pm in Class 5.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Morris

To be returned by Friday 5th May

Year 6 Residential Visit to Arthog- September 2023

Child's name:	
* I would like	my child to attend the Arthog Residential Visit.
* I would not	like my child to attend the Arthog Residential Visit.
	Parent Meeting
* I will be atte	ending the presentation on Friday 12th May at 3.20pm
* I will not be	attending the presentation on Friday 12th May at 3.20pm
*Please tick as appropriate	
Signed:(Parent/Care	Date:er signature)